Join UUP's 'Fair Contract' Campaign



SUPPORT YOUR UNION'S EFFORTS TO NEGOTIATE A NEW CONTRACT

Here's what you can do:

- Post a UUP 'United for a Fair Contract' sign or sticker on your office door and in other prominent locations.
- Wear a Fair Contract button or sticker.
- Attend chapter meetings on your campus to discuss the contract and other union issues.
- Put a sticker on the bumper of your car, and ask family and friends to do the same.
- Wear red on Fridays!

Call or email your UUP chapter office to get a 'United for a Fair Contract' sign, button or sticker.

Check the UUP website at www.uupinfo.org—and the union's new members-only section in particular—for periodic negotiations updates. Encourage your UUP coworkers to view the site at http://bit.ly/2cBv57P; tell them to follow the directions posted there.